





## **Media Release**

For Immediate Release

**Contact:** Wayne Westervelt (315) 558-9483 – SUNY Oswego

Mayor Barlow's Office (315) 342-8140 - City of Oswego

Moira Whalen (203) 299-7696 - Micron

## **MEDIA ADVISORY**

## SUNY OSWEGO, MAYOR BARLOW, AND MICRON TO HOST COMMUNITY TOWN HALL AT SUNY OSWEGO

What: Please join members of the SUNY Oswego and greater Oswego community in

welcoming Micron to a community town hall at SUNY Oswego. The meeting is open

to the public.

Date: Thursday, April 27, 2023

**Time:** 6:00 p.m.

Place: SUNY Oswego

Sheldon Hall Ballroom 301 Washington Blvd Oswego, NY 13126

Parking is available in Lot E-15 (directly across from Sheldon Hall)

Who: Mary C. Toale, SUNY Oswego Officer-in-Charge

Billy Barlow, Mayor of the City of Oswego

April Arnzen, Senior Vice President & Chief People Officer, Micron, and President of the

Micron Foundation